
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

MONDAY 3rd JULY 

Transition Day 

Form 6 School Trip - Jump Street 

 

TUESDAY 4th JULY 

Form 2 - Trip to the Prom 

 

WEDNESDAY 5th JULY 

Forms 5 and 6 Cricket Tournament 

 

FRIDAY 7th JULY 

Teddy Bears Picnic 

School Reports sent home 

 

TUESDAY 11th  JULY 

Prizegiving Rehearsal 
 

TUESDAY 11th JULY 

Forms 5 and 6 Rounders Friendly 

Great Totham School 

 

FRIDAY 14th JULY 

Prizegiving Ceremony 

 

MONDAY 17th JULY 

INSET Day 

 
TUESDAY 18th JULY -  

TUESDAY 5th SEPTEMBER 

Summer Holiday 

 

WEDNESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 

Children Return to School 

No Clubs this week 

 
Maldon Court wishes 

Heidi Berryman, Tate Jacob, 

Millicent Smith, Harry Bunting,  

Pip Cowell and Harry Barker 

 a very Happy Birthday 

 

Dear Parents, 

What a successful week we have enjoyed at Maldon Court. On Tuesday after 

school, our Maldon Court Athletics team entered District Sports….and we 

won! To say that I am proud is an understatement. The children put on an 

exceptional performance to beat all of the other schools in the district. They 

really did run their hearts out and deserved this outstanding result. A huge 

congratulations to all children and thank you to parents for coming along to 

support them. Well done to Mr Coyle and Miss Broadbridge who continue to 

maintain our excellent standard of sport throughout the school.  

This week, we have also been busy with our ESB exams for children in Forms 2 

and 3. The children were all so well prepared and I am sure that they will have 

done themselves proud. I look forward to hearing their results. I would also like 

to thank Mrs Deakin who is retiring from teaching ESB at the end of this 

academic year. She has been teaching ESB for so many years now at Maldon 

Court and we will really miss her – she has shown true dedication to all of the 
children and we are very grateful. 

On Wednesday, our Forms 4, 5 and 6 children went on a school trip to Essex 

Food and Farming. In what was a very busy and well attended event, the 

children all had a fantastic time, learnt lots of great facts and even brought back 

some vegetables for their families to enjoy. Well done to all children as they 

behaved impeccably as always.  

Finally, I am really looking forward to Sports Day tomorrow . It is always such a 

fun and well organised day. I hope to see you all there cheering on your 

children and your houses.  

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD - Congratulations to Jessica Strong who won 

the Headteacher’s Award this week for showing resilience and independence in 

maths lessons and an amazing improvement in her spellings this year. Well done 

Jessica. Ronnie was also awarded a Bravery award, well done Ronnie  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
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NURSERY -  Nursery have had another lovely week enjoying our being healthy and physical topic. We have been 

discussing the benefits of eating a range of fruit. The children played a game where they had to tell us their favourite 

fruit. They then created a collage picture of the fruit for their Learning Journey. Next week, we have a new topic – Bear 

Week. This will lead to our Teddy Bears Picnic, which takes place next Friday. For optional homework, please send a 

photo of your child cuddling their favourite bear.               Mrs Kim Callaghan 

PRE-RECEPTION - After having the caterpillars with us over the last few weeks, this week it was time to release the 

butterflies. We had 8 butterflies in total and the children have been truly mesmerised by the life cycle process, they have 

enjoyed watching changes happen over the past few weeks. Having the caterpillars with us have really helped the 

children with their learning on our life cycle topic and each children can know confidently tell you the life cycle of a 

butterfly which is fantastic. Pre-Reception miss them already!                                             Mrs Kennedy and Miss Hansell 

DISTRICT SPORTS RESULTS - Once again, we are incredibly proud of our Maldon Court Athletics Team, as this 

week, they competed at the Maldon Schools Partnership Track District Sports at Heybridge School. Schools from across 

the Maldon District sent athletes to compete against each other in 3 track events; sprint, 400m and 4x100m relay. It was 

a great afternoon of track athletics with every child pushing themselves to try and achieve placings in the top 3. We are 

thrilled to announce that our Maldon Court team finished in 1st place overall! This is an outstanding achievement and we 

are so very proud of you all. Well done Maldon Court!                                                    Mr Coyle and Miss Broadbridge 

Sprint Finals Relay 400m  

Form 3 - George Fisher - 3rd 

Place 

Form 3- Isabella Russell – 1st Place  

Form 4 - Harriet Hawes – 1st 

Place 

Form 5 - Sofia Fisher – 1st Place  

Form 6 - Martha Smith – 2nd Place  

Form 3 – Isabella Russell, Joshua Tomlinson, George Fisher and  

Lottie Lamont – 3rd place 

Form 4 – Samuel Abrehart, Alfie Hibbard, Harriet Hawes and  

Eliza Cowell – 3rd place 

Form 5 – Sofia Fisher, James Hull, Daniel Baker and  

Lorelai Bamgboye – 2nd place 

Form 6 – Martha Smith, Lauren Griggs, Jacob Day  

and Elijah Hawes – 3rd place 

Form 3 - George Fisher - 2nd Place 

Form 3 - Joshua Tomlinson - 3rd Place 

Form 4 -  Harriet Hawes - 1st Place 

Form 5 - James Hull - 2nd Place 

Form 5 - Sofia Fisher - 1st Place 

Form 5 - Lorelai Bamgboye - 3rd Place 

Form 6 - Jacob Day - 3rd Place 

Form 6 - Martha Smith - 2nd Place 

Overall Results 1st Place - Maldon Court. 2nd Place - Great Totham and Wentworth, 3rd Place - Heybridge,  

4th Place - All Saints and 5th Place - St. Francis.  



Wishing you all a lovely weekend 

Mrs E Mason  

Headteacher 

FOMCS - Good afternoon Parents. We would like to wish 

all the children a fabulous Sports Day and hope everyone 

enjoys such a fun event! Next Friday (7th July) will be our 

final bake sale of the year held by Pre-Reception. Your 

support towards this as always is most appreciated.  Have a 

lovely weekend. Mrs Tsai and Mrs Jeffrey 
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Day Main Dessert 

Mon 

 

Macaroni cheese served 

with garlic bread and salad 

Flapjack or 

Fruit 

Tues 
Chicken fajita bake served 

with rice and salad 

Yoghurt or 

fruit 

Weds 
Sausages served with lattice 

potatoes and baked beans 

Strawberry 

mousse or 

fruit 

Thurs 

Three cheese pizza served 

with potato wedges and 

salad 

Chocolate 

chip cookie ot 

fruit 

Fri 

Crispy coated cod bites 

served with chips, peas and 

salad 

Rocket lolly 

or fruit 

        MENU W/C 3rd July 
PE Timetable - W/C 3rd July 

Onsite PE lesson 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pre-Reception   Reception 

Form 1  Form 1 

Form 2  Form 2 

All Weather Pitch Lesson: 1-3pm  Swimming 

Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Forms 5 and 6 Form 3 and 4 Forms 4, 5 and 6 

 Sports Club for Forms 3 and 4 Thursday 6th July - 

Collection from the all weather pitch at 4.15pm 

 

FORMS 4, 5 AND 6 - On Wednesday, Forms 4, 5 and 6 went on a trip to the Essex Food and Farming at Writtle 

College. The trip offered a wide range of information about the importance of wildlife and agriculture. We all enjoyed 

tasting chocolate milkshakes, crisps, vegetables and jam. Our most memorable experiences were the sheep show, 

meeting the animals and eating lots of food. We learnt a platter of new information, this is one of our favourite trips.  

                   Scarlett Abrehart and Elijah Hawes - Form 6 


